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Dear Incoming 4th and 5th Grade Parents, 
  

At All Saints Catholic School, we value a strong foundation in mathematics. 
Commencing this summer, we will be utilizing an on-line platform called IXL to 
build fluency.  ​IXL helps students master essential skills at their own pace through 
fun and interactive questions, built in support, and motivating awards. 

 
All incoming 4th and 5th grade students are required to complete 240 minutes 

of skill practice in level E or F.  They may also work on skill/levels outlined in their 
individual Diagnostic Plan.  Some students may have teacher recommended skills 
to work on based on the Diagnostic assessment 

The following links will provide you all the information you will need to 
access IXL and the Summer Work Google Classroom. 

  Video of Summer Math Work   

  https://screencast-o-matic.com/watch/cYhI3bkVxY 

Video of What, Where and How of IXL 

https://screencast-o-matic.com/watch/cYhF3nkxYC 

Video How to add a google classroom 

Link address to @rcdd IXL 

https://screencast-o-matic.com/watch/cYhF3ukxUT 

My  hope is that this summer requirement will be a positive growth 
experience building skills and confidence in math . I am looking forward to 
meeting  everyone in the fall!  Have a wonderful summer vacation! 

 

Mrs. Beacham 

https://screencast-o-matic.com/watch/cYhI3bkVxY
https://screencast-o-matic.com/watch/cYhF3nkxYC
https://screencast-o-matic.com/watch/cYhF3ukxUT
https://www.ixl.com/signin/rcdd

